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CParrish
EReeves 2

Mr. R. P. Mcdonald DEisenhut
Senior Vice President OELD
Alabama Power Company JJKramer
Post Office Box 2641 JNCrace
Birmingham, Alabama 35291 EJordan

ACRS 10
Dear Mr. Mcdonald:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR MEETING ON DETAILED CONTROL ROOM
DESIGN REVIEW (DCRDR) PROGRAM PLAN -
JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2

By letter dated March 9,1984, we provided our comments on the DCRDR
Program Plan for Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2. We
indicated in our comments that you should submit the referenced INP0
Nuclear Utility Task Action Committee (NUTAC) document on the docket if
these documents will be used to support your DCRDR activities.

By letter dated April' 3,1984, you submitted the reference INP0 NUTAC
documents for the NRC staff review. You stated in that letter that an NRC
review is essential prior to a meeting on the DCRDR Program Plan which is
based upon the NUTAC documents. No mention is made in the April 3rd letter
that NRC conduct a review of your DCRDR Program Plan based upon the NUTAC
documents. Furthermore, our review of all licensee's DCRDRs is based upon
the requirements of Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737 and the guidance contained
in NUREG-0700 and draft NUREG-0801.

By letter dated April 26, 1984, you requested an NRC review based on the
NUTAC documents which were docketed on April 3, 1984. You also advised us
of your concurrent detailed comparison of your DCRDR Program Plan to the
NUTAC documents. However, you did not state your schedule completion date
for your comparison and explanation of any deviations that exist.

On this basis, we request a meeting with your staff to discuss the Farley
Nuclear Plant DCRDR Program Plan as it relates to the NUTAC documents. In
preparing for this meeting you should review all applicable draft conenents
on the NUTAC documents provided to Mr. H. C. Fish, Jr., Chainnan DCRDR,
NUTAC, by letter from our Mr. V. A. Moore dated April 11, 1984.
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Mr. R. P. Mcdonald -2- May 24, 1984

|-
| - Please advise your assigned NRC Project Manager of an acceptable meeting
| schedule at your earliest convenience, so that our review of this important

.part of NUREG-0737 Supplement 1 may continue.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements of this letter affect fewer
j than ten respondents; therefore, OMB clearance. is not required under P.L.
: 96-511.
!

j' /s/DFischer
! Steven A. Varga, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #1
Division of Licensing4
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